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Tuesday 14 May 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of all Pupils 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
School Nurse Surgery – Tuesday 4th June 2019  
 
The school nurse will be visiting the school on Tuesday 4th June to offer a surgery for parents. 
 
Appointments will be for 15 minutes and will be available between 1pm and 3pm, with the last 
appointment time being 2.45pm. 
 
The surgery will be for parents to discuss with the nurse any concerns you may have about your 
child.  
 
If you would like to meet with her, please telephone our receptionist, Mrs Edwards, on the above 
number to arrange an appointment.  
 
As parking spaces on site are limited, please may we ask parents and carers to park off-site. We do 
have disabled parking on-site for those that need it. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi  
Executive Principal  
 

 

 


